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Dear Parents, 

     The summer is finally upon us and we all look forward to some well deserved rest. However, before you know it, the children will be saying “I’m bored”, or “Are we there yet?” Therefore the third grade teachers are requesting the following so that the children maintain their 2nd grade skills.
  
1.  Read 4 chapter books over the summer. As they complete each book use the book review template below to write about the book. Use one template per book. 

2.  In math, review addition and subtraction of 2 and 3 digit numbers. Please help your child to memorize the addition and subtraction facts they have learned in grades one and two. It is very important that they are fluent in addition and subtraction. Lastly, it is often helpful for a child to practice in a workbook 15 minutes per day, each day a week. There is a Summer Bridge Activities book-Grade 2-3, published by Carson-Dellosa, is a workbook that can be found in most educational stores, such as Lakeshore. We strongly recommend this to help reinforce the necessary skills.  

3.  You may want to spend some time talking about the 50 states and their capitals.  Playing a license plate game is a great way to do so—children can spot different plates and color them in on an outline map of the US.

Sincerely,                       
The Third Grade Teachers
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In preparation for third grade we encourage you to make a mix of what you read. Consider reading: humor, historical fiction, biography, mystery, sports, fantasy, or poetry.  

Have a fabulous summer!
We look forward to hearing about your literary adventures.
The Third Grade Teachers
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